
)FFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

 

• UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTOS, D.C. 20535 

January 29, 1976 

Mr. Emory L. Brown, Jr. 
Box 82 Squankum Road 
Howell, New Jersey 07731 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

Reference is made to my letter of 
January 5, 1976. 

Enclosed please find your check for $5.70 
which has been typed out incorrectly. Please submit 
another check. 

In response to your inquiry, neutron 
activation analysis was not conducted on specimen Q3. 

I trust this information will be of some value. 

Sincerely yours, 

4/ P, 

Clarence M. Kelley / 
Director 

Enclosure 


